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Invitation: 2nd International Frozen Food Conference at Anuga 2025, 7 october

Dear [Name],

On behalf of the International Frozen Food Network (IFFN) and we the support of Anuga, we are delighted to invite you and your members to the 2nd International Frozen Food Conference taking place during Anuga 2025 in Cologne:

Frozen Food Supply Chain: Delivering Food Security for the World
October 7, 2025
10:30 – 13:30
Congress Saal, Section 1, Congress Centre East, Anuga 2025 (free admission with valid fair ticket)

Nine national frozen food associations within IFFN have joined forces with the Global Cold Chain Alliance (GCCA) at the world’s leading food trade fair to highlight the role of frozen food and resilient logistics in ensuring a secure, sustainable, and global food supply.

This leading conference will feature renowned international speakers from the frozen food business, two high-level panel discussions, and expert spotlights from across the frozen food and logistics industries. It offers an excellent opportunity to

· exchange insights with industry and logistics leaders from across the world
· strengthen international networks and cooperation
· learn about the latest market, trade, and consumer trends in frozen food

Registration is free of charge, but an Anuga ticket is required for entry. Please register by September 25, 2025 via this link: https://www.tiefkuehlkost.de/vf?h=PmPGV2VT

We kindly ask you to share this invitation with your members to encourage broad participation from the frozen food industry in your country.

A detailed program agenda is attached for your convenience.

We look forward to welcoming you and your members in Cologne and to strengthening international collaboration in the frozen food sector.

With best regards,

Dr. Sabine Eichner, Managing Director
German Frozen Food Institute (Deutsches Tiefkühlinstitut)
on behalf of International Frozen Food Network (IFFN)
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